
Gentlemen, it is with great disappointment I have to write this,  May 27th 2021 will be last day 
at the authority. My current illness and treatment, I can no longer perform my duties. I need to 
thank some people, Former commissioners: Edward Rutkowski, Vincent Sorrentino and the late 
Joseph Crangle who took a chance on a gas pump mechanic and hired me. Also Pete Gugino 
and Carl Stechenfinger special thanks guys for all the fun times. The rest of my co-workers just 
plain Thanks. Todd Meyers 
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